
Utilies Department 

February 12,2024 

 

Utilities received a compliant regarding the pending conditional use permit for 801 Eaton St.  This 
business has one 1 yd garbage dumpster that is serviced 7 times a week and one 1 yd recycling 
dumpster that is serviced 3 times a week.  The site was visited and attached are the photos from 
that visit.  The DRC notes (attached pdf) indicated that gates were to be installed to shield the 
dumpsters from public view (see pre gate installation attachment obtained via google earth).  The 
gates have been installed however the dumpsters are now left on the City right of way (in the 
street/no parking designated area). 

 

Another solid waste concern observed were public use garbage and recycling receptacles were on 
the sidewalk (City right of way) of the Williams St side of the property.  The receptacles are not City 
provided or maintained.  

 

Please add these comments to the record regarding solid waste handling at the location.  





 


